CITY OF RIVIERA BEACH UTILITY SPECIAL DISTRICT

P.O. DRAWER 10682 RIVIERA BEACH, FLORIDA 33419
(561) 845-4185 FAX (561) 840-7292

UD PROCUREMENT DIVISION

To: LEIGHTON C. WALKER, INTERIM EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR W
Through: RICK LITTLE, INTERIM PROCUREMENT DIRECTOR

From: PAMELA DALEY, SENIOR PROCUREMENT SPECIALIST ZD
Date: DECEMBER 7, 2018

Subject: RECOMMENDATION: ALLIED UNIVERSAL CORPORATION -
CHLORINE GAS

Consistent with the City of Riviera Beach Code of Ordinance (Section 16.5-267), UD
Procurement Division a Request For Bid (BID) was advertised in the “Legal Notice”
section of the Palm Beach Post approval on September 30, 2018, to solicit qualified firms
or individuals to provide Chlorine Gas services for the Utility Special District on an as
needed basis.

To Provide additional exposure and the ensure maximum competition for the project, it
was also advertised on the City’s internet website.

Accordingly, it is the District desire that ALLIED UNIVERSAL CORPORATION be
recommended to provide Chlorine Gas services on an as needed basis to the Utility
Special District.

CC:

Purchasing File



